
 
 

 

  

KEY DATES ALLANSFORD ALIVE 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

 TERM ONE - WEEK TEN 
Monday 3rd April  
Lions Club Eye Screening 
Tuesday 4th April 
Gold coin - Starlight Foundation 
Superhero Mask Activity 
Thursday 6th April 
Early lunch from 1.00 – 1.45 pm 
Assembly @ 1.45 – 2.30 pm  
Easter Raffle Prizes Drawn 
Finish school @ 2.30 

 

TERM TWO - WEEK ONE 
Monday 24th April  
Staff PPD (No school) 
Tuesday 25th April  
ANZAC Day (No school) 
Wednesday 26th April  
First day for all students 

 

TERM TWO - WEEK TWO 
Thursday 4th May 
May Race Day (No school) 

 

TERM TWO - WEEK THREE 
Tuesday 9th May 
Parents’ Club 

 

TERM TWO – WEEK FOUR 

Education Week 
Monday 15th May 
School Tour @ 9.30 
Tuesday 16th May 
Busy Bee Brunch @ 9.00 -11.00 
School Council 
Wednesday 17th May 
Open classroom @ 9.30 -11.00 
 

TERM TWO – WEEK FIVE 
Friday 26th May 
Curriculum Day (No school) 
 

 

SCHOOL CAMP IN 2023 

We would appreciate parent feedback 

on our 2023 School Camp proposals. 

The new Victorian Government 

Schools Agreement has financially 

impacted the costs of school camps. 

This, along with extra cost for camp 

providers has caused us to reimagine 

what camps look like in 2023 and 

beyond. School Council would very 

much appreciate all families taking two 

minutes to complete the Survey 

Monkey by accessing the link below. 

This will help our planning moving 

forward. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r

/JQMY5V9 

LIONS’ EYE HEALTH PROGRAM 

On Monday this week, we had the 

Warrnambool Lion’s Club visit our 

school to implement their “Eye 

Screening Program.’ For students in 

Foundation, Year Three and Year Six. 

The Lion’s Club will do a catch-up 

session for those students in Year 3 & 

6 that were unable to attend due to the 

District Sports. This will occur next 

Monday 3rd April. All families receive 

outcome notification in the form of a 

report card. Some students may 

require a further assessment to be 

completed by an optometrist. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Allansford and  
District Primary School 
Frank St, Allansford 3277 

 
“Allansford Kids are Friendly Kids” 

 
Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Phone: 03 5565 1382 
 

STUDENT LEADERS 

Congratulations to Sophie (Year 6) for 

facilitating last week’s assembly. 

Sophie really enjoyed the opportunity 

to run assembly and the chance to 

work with other students across the 

school. Sophie was initially worried 

about stumbling on some words, but 

through her practice and organisation 

she overcame her fears and did a great 

job. Well done, Sophie! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

END OF TERM 

Can you believe that next week is the 

last week of Term One? A reminder to 

all families that school will finish at 

2.30 pm next Thursday 6th April. 

We will have an early lunch from 1.00 

– 1.45 pm. This will be followed by a 

whole school assembly from 1.45 – 

2.30 pm. We will draw the Easter 

Raffle prizes at this assembly, so make 

sure all your tickets are in prior to the 

draw. 
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THE MELO AWARD 

The “Melo Award’ is presented to a 

child or group who models our school 

values, and as result, often helps those 

around them. Last week’s “Melo 

Award’ was presented to Cameron 

(Year 6) for being an excellent leader by 

modelling positive and helpful 

behaviours during class, the yard and 

particularly in our ‘buddies’ sessions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DISTRICT ATHLETIC SPORTS 

This week we had our largest ever 

representation at the District Athletic 

Sports. We had 49 students qualify for 

track and field events. Many thanks to 

Mrs. Bellman for her organisation and 

to Mr. Rock and Felicity for running 

the Long Jump.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

THE VALUES AWARD 

The “Values Award’ is selected by our 

student leaders and presented to a 

child who has demonstrated the 

behaviours that model our school 

values. Last week’s ‘Values Award’ 

was presented to Ajay (Year 1). He 

was recognised for encouraging 

another student to master a skill that 

she was having difficulty with. Well 

done, Ajay. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SHOWCASE  

COMMUNITY SALT 

Many thanks to the Year 6 Community 

SALT for communicating their ideas 

for next week’s Starlight Foundation 

fundraiser. The SALT are requesting a 

gold coin donation that will go to this 

wonderful charity who visit sick 

children in hospital. The SALT group 

have purchased masks for all students 

to decorate in a planned activity next 

Tuesday 4th April. If you would like to 

come in a superhero outfit you are most 

welcome. We will arrange a whole 

school photograph with all students 

wearing their masks. 

 

 

 

 

 

SHOWCASE  

HEALTHY MOVES SALT 

Many thanks to the Year 6 Healthy 

Moves SALT for communicating their 

aims to reduce plastic packaging in 

lunch boxes. They are encouraging all 

students to have less plastic wrappers 

in their lunch boxes. Nude Food 

is simply food that is not wrapped in 

foil, plastic or commercial packaging.  

 

 

 

SHOWCASE  

SMARTY PANTS 

Congratulations to Remi, Vivien, Tom 

& Bill (Foundation) for presenting 

their work they completed after reading 

and discussing the Smarty Pants book. 

It is always great to have our young 

students present in front of the whole 

school. Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SHOWCASE  

HARMONY WEEK 

Congratulations to Esther, Mabel, 

Jemma, Cooper & Jorja (Year 3-4) for 

sharing their Harmony Week artwork. 

Each of the students shared an 

important piece of information about 

how they believe people from diverse 

backgrounds should be treated.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

DENTAL VAN 

The Dental Van visited our school 

towards the end of last week with a 

large percentage of families taking up 

the opportunity to have a dental check-

up. Thanks for your support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


